

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

Dear Parents, 8th January, 2018

Please find enclosed a list of available clubs for this term and which year group they will be for. After school clubs are for children in Years 1 to 6.

Please discuss with your child/children which clubs they would like to take part in, fill in their first, second and third choices on the reply slip and return the slip to school by <u>Wednesday</u>. 10th <u>January</u>. The selection will be based on a 'names in a hat' system with any remaining children being placed on a waiting list. Your child/children will then be informed as soon as possible if they have been successful in gaining a place for the club. <u>Please complete a separate sheet for each of your children</u>.

Clubs will start week beginning 15thJanuary. Cooking will have limited places and there will be a charge of £2 per session to cover the cost of ingredients. Choir and Recorders will continue with the same people as last term, but will take place during the school day. Please note that all Year 6 children attend Booster classes. Please do not include these sessions in your choices below. A football club for girls in Years 3, 4 and 5 will take place on a Tuesday and will be run by a coach from Premier Sport. This club is being run in the same way our school clubs on this list and there is no charge for it. Please be aware that once your child has started a club, they are then expected to attend every week.

This half term, we shall also be offering Table Tennis after school on a Monday for children in Key Stage 2 and the Jolly Olly Soccer Club after school on a Thursday for Key Stage One children. These will be led by professional coaches from 'Premier Sport' who run coaching and clubs in many schools within Cambridgeshire and nationally. These sessions will incur a cost and bookings will only be taken online. (Do not include these clubs on the attached slip). PLEASE SEE DETAILS ON SEPARATE SHEET which was circulated last week.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

N. Bayes (Mrs.)

Deputy Headteacher

After School Clubs - Spring Term 2018

Name of Child: Year: Year:

First Choice: _____ Third Choice: _____ Third Choice: _____



Yours sincerely,













